




© 
System Operations Services 

U.S. Department 8 0 0 independence Ave., SW. 
of Transportation Washington, DC 20591 
Federal Aviation 
Administration 

APR 5 1{ 

Mr. John McTaggart 
LAX/Community Noise Roundtable, c/o Los Angeles World Airports 
1 World Way 
P O Box 92216 
Los Angeles, CA 90009 

Dear Mr. McTaggart: 

Thank you for your letter regarding Southern California airspace redesign. We have been 
involved in this effort for many years and the funds that have been expended have shown 
significant savings in system efficiency and safety improvements in the Los Angeles area. 

Please be assured that we will continually monitor our fiscal resources and changing economic 
conditions. If national budgetary priorities change and any fiscal resources are restored, we will 
return immediately to our list of delayed/canceled projects to make another determination of 
priorities. 

Sincerely, 

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY 

Nancy B. Kalinowski 
Director, System Operations Airspace and Aeronautical Information Management 
Air Traffic Organization 




